
From: Ben Tadano
To: commentletters
Subject: Last chance to save salmon!!
Date: Friday, November 04, 2016 8:10:04 AM

Dear Members of Control Board,

Hi.  I am asking you to apply the science to saving the salmon and the striped bass.  Future efforts to save salmon
will be naught as depletion will be too far gone.  You can't resuscitate a neat dead or brain dead item!

I'm asking you to ignore the politics off this issue and vote for the salmon.

Please find a solution to saving these the two"F's".... Farming and fishing.

Smart folks are on the board for a reason. It will require real intelligence to sift through the psuedo facts and develop
a reality based solution!

Thank you and relish the altruistic feeling of true satisfaction of a job well done!

Sincerely,

Ben n Maggie Tadano
142 Kerry Ct
Vacaville, CA 95687
farmerttt-peter@yahoo.com
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